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Publicity/Website Committee Report 
Fall Meeting 2014 
 
For the period between Spring 2014 and Fall 2014 meetings the BQSIMB work on the website 
major redesign was completed. 
 
The newly redesigned site was launched on July 4, 2014. New BQSIMB website has fresh, 
modern look; the interface and content are more accessible and easier to navigate. 
 
I would like to thank our members for all positive feedback, suggestions, and encouragement I 
received. Without their support I would never complete this project. 
 
As usual, I ask all members kindly check the information on the website for any errors (such as 
typos, broken links, outdated information, etc.) and keep me posted on any changes in your 
profile, so that we could keep our website up-to-date. Also I ask to inform me about any new 
publications, changes in AHIP level, etc., to make all colleagues aware of our members’ 
achievements.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Yelena Friedman 
Publicity/Website Committee Chair 
 
October 9, 2014 
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